
 
 

 

Barnstable Fire District 
 

Request for Qualifications 
 

For 
Project 24-01 

 
Construction Manager at Risk Services for a 

New Fire Station Building 

Addendum No. 1, November 21, 2024 
 

Barnstable Fire District 
1841 Phinney’s Lane 

Barnstable, MA 02630 
 

November 21, 2024 
 
 

Responses due date: December 4, 2024, no later than 2:00 pm 
Contact: Stephen P. Rizzo 

srizzo@synergyconsultants.net 
 
 

This document and any addenda thereto are issued electronically only. It is the responsibility of every bidder who receives 
this bid and all associated documents to check the Barnstable Fire District Bid & RFP System (www.barnstablefiredistrict.com) 
for any addenda or modification to this solicitation, if they intend to respond. The Barnstable Fire District accepts no liability 
to provide accommodation to bidders who submit a response based upon an out-of-date solicitation document. Bidders 
may not alter (manually or electronically) the bid language or any bid documents. Unauthorized modifications to the body 
of the bid, specifications, terms or conditions, or which change the intent of this bid are prohibited and may disqualify a 
response. 



 
 

 

Addendum No. 1 to the Request for Qualifications 

Barnstable Fire District 

CM at Risk Services New Fire Station 

November 21, 2024 

All respondents should make note of this clarification. 

This Addendum is issued to address an error in the RFQ regarding the number of copies 
required in the RFQ submission. The RFQ reads: 

• On page 2: Four (1) bound originals, and one (1) electronic copy 
• On page 11: An original and one electronic copy with the original copy in a three-hole 

binder (Original unbound) 
• On page 18: includes all six (6) required copies of its SOQ application three (3) hole 

punched and bound with an original unbound.  

The correct submission requirements are those noted on PAGE 11.  One original and one 
electronic copy in a three-hole binder is sufficient. 

All other information in the RFQ is unchanged by this addendum.  

This and all other addenda are part of the public record for this project.  As such they must be 
acknowledged in the responses to the RFQ as being received. 

END OF ADDENDUM NO. 1 

 


